
Dear presidents of the AUSKF member federations, 

 

AUSKF has been monitoring the Covid-19 situation, particularly in Southern California, 
where the next board meeting was to take place. Unfortunately, we are not able to 
arrange the physical board meeting in this coming spring, and accordingly, the kendo 
high rank shinsa for spring of 2021 is canceled. We are hoping to conduct the shinsa in 
summer. Please stay safe and hope to see you soon. 

 
Sincerely, 
Michio Kajitani 
VP P&E, AUSKF 


